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Boy was today a fun shoot!  Curtice and I would like to thank Sassy 

and Bodene for the amazing job they did decorating Spooky Bottom 

and for writing the great stages.   If you could  not attend today’s 

shoot, you sure missed a great one.   Every stage was decorated for 

Halloween including our downrange stage , Zombie Alley!     

Our next match will be November 12
th

.   This will be our last match of 

the seaon.   If you haven’t shot clean all year, here is your chance.  

You  can buy back 1 miss for $3.00 or 2 for $5.00.   All proceeds from 

the buy a miss program will help fund Shootout at Stoney Bottom  

2017. 

Curtice and I announced today that we will be stepping down as 

match directors after this season.   We have had a great run for the 

last six years but feel it’s time to turn over the reins.    P.K. Paladin 

has graciously accepted the job for next year and we are looking 

forward to working with him and the rest of the Stoney Bottom crew 

to continue to make this a great shoot! 

We had 12 clean shooters for our October Match.  Congratulations 

to:   Bad Brass, Badfinger Bodene, Broke N West, Colonel Doc, Cripple 

Creek Kid, Marshall Bixler, Pistolero Paul, Sassy Southpaw,  Sixgun 

Scotsman, South Platte, Vaquero and Woody Shootem. 

Here are the top 10 shooters  for our October Match: 

1.  Badfinger Bodene   140.01   6.  Bad Brass   171.62 

2. Sixgun Scotsman      141.86   7.   Smokin Joe             174.04 

3. Cripple Creek Kid      144.97   8.  Sonny Covington          175.90 

4. Moe Gunns              166.41   9.  Sassy Southpaw              178.70 

5. PK Paladin              169.77   10. Kentucky Drifter    180.64 

Congratulations and Great Shooting!  



This is Sassy Southpaw and 

Badfinger Bodene all dressed up for 

our Halloween Shoot!   Bodene shot 

well considering Sassy scalped him 

before the match.  They did a great 

job decorating the range and 

writing the stages!  Thanks guys for 

an amazing shoot today!   

 

 

 

Pictured here is hunter, Sonny 

Covington with his cute little deer, 

Wolf Irene.  Love to see our cowboys 

play dress up for Halloween!   

Thanks for participating in the fun 

today! 

 

 

This is Pokey Packrat dressed up as 

his favorite cowboy Steel Rider, 

ponytail and all!   Can you 

imagine shooting with 2 Steel 

Riders?????????????? 

 

 



This is Criple Creek Kid and Lady 

Lucinda  dressed in awesome 

Steam Punk costumes!   This gal 

is  so creative!  What beautiful 

hats and I’m told she makes 

them herself!  Thanks for coming 

today! Always enjoy having you 

at Stoney Bottom! 

 

Pictured here is a new shooter, 

Hero Vaquero.   He  did some 

train robbing in Hocking Hills 

on horseback and thought he 

would give cowboy action a try.   

After today we are pretty sure 

he’s hooked.  Welcome to Stoney 

Bottom and hope to see you 

again  real soon!  

 

This is Tricky Ricky, another new shooter to Stoney Bottom.  He has 

triplets on the way so he thought he would give cowboy action 

shooting a try before they arrive!   Hope you had fun today! 

 



 

 

 

        

 

Can’t post enough pictures to show how much fun this shoot was, 

from the decorations down to the cookies!  Hope you all had a great 

time and see you next month on the cowboy trail!  

Your Cowboy Friends – Curtice & Cate 


